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Epub free Mcts guide to configuring
microsoft windows server 2008 active
directory Copy
get the definitive in depth resource for designing deploying and maintaining windows
server 2008 active directory in an enterprise environment written by experts on
directory services and the active directory team at microsoft this technical
resource is packed with concrete real world design and implementation guidance you
ll get in depth guidance on installation active directory components replication
security administration and more you also get answers to common questions from
network architects engineers and administrators about windows server 2008 active
directory plus scripts utilities job aids and a fully searchable ebook on cd for
customers who purchase an ebook version of this title instructions for downloading
the cd files can be found in the ebook この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた端末で読むことに適しています また 文字
だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用できません 導入 構成 管理をわかりやすく解説 ドメインサービス ライトウェイトディレク
トリサービス 証明書サービス rights managementサービス フェデレーションサービスを網羅 優れたwindows server管理者になるためには まずこ
の一冊から 本書は windows server 2008 2008 r2のネットワークにおけるインストールやトラブルシューティング メンテナンスなど サーバー管理者が
知っておくべきことを完全に網羅した1冊です 初めてwindows server と付き合うことになった管理者1年生はもちろん すでにサーバー管理者としては実績を積んでい
る方にも有益なtipsと その背後に広がる膨大な技術情報をコンパクトにまとめました ネットワークの基礎からセキュリティ そしてwindows serverを制御するツー
ルの使い方やコマンドラインによる同様の手法 レジストリ グループポリシーなどの解説から tcp ipやipv4 またnetbiosやwinsといったレガシーテクノロジー
との互換 さらにactive directoryの概要も紹介しています つまりwindows serverをベースに システムの大動脈であるネットワークの全貌を知ること
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が出来る書籍です 原書タイトル mastering windows server 2008 networking foundation unbeatable
advice and expert tips for administering upgrading or migrating to windows server
2008 r2 if you re a windows server 2008 system administrator this is a reference you
ll want to keep on hand written by a microsoft mvp who has multiple mcitp
certifications and bestselling author this book gives you invaluable tips and
unbeatable advice for deploying and managing windows server 2008 r2 covering all
aspects of the operating system in an easy to follow easy access format the book
reveals helpful and advanced secrets on configuring windows roles like directaccess
branchcache active directory maintenance setting up remote access and much more
written by microsoft certified information technology professional mcitp and
bestselling author orin thomas who is a well known expert in the windows space and a
microsoft mvp provides practical advice and expert insights on upgrading migrating
to or deploying the windows server 2008 r2 operating system covers active directory
deployment maintenance network infrastructure security shared folders data
protection and secrets for monitoring features personalized notations interior
elements highlighted areas and other ways to help you quickly spot scenarios and
solutions windows server 2008 r2 secrets is like having your own built in windows
server 2008 r2 expert on hand who can help you avoid mistakes and save time mcp
のwindows server 2008 試験対策書が最新のr2対応問題を反映して新登場 マイクロソフト認定資格であるmcp microsoft
certification program は itエンジニアを中心とした受験者に知名度の高い資格試験です windows server 2008を利用したシステムは
仮想化機能を強化した新バージョンのwindows server 2008 r2とともに さらに普及が進むと考えられます mcp教科書 windows server
2008 network編 試験番号 70 642 と mcp教科書 windowsserver 2008 active directory編 試験番号 70 640
はwindows server 2008の基本知識の中でも ネットワーク構築 運用 と ドメイン管理 の知識に関する資格試験への対策書です 2008年の発売以来 ご愛顧
いただいている mcp教科書 windowsserver 2008 active directory編 試験番号 70 640 の改訂にあたります 第2版では
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windows server 2008 r2に関する出題への対応をはじめ 最新の試験傾向を反映させながら 紙面をブラッシュアップしました また 初版同様 図や画面を豊富
に用いながら 本試験を知り尽くした著者陣が丁寧に解説しています 各章末には練習問題 巻末には模擬試験が収録されているので この1冊で確実に実力がつきます 本電子書籍は同
名出版物を底本とし作成しました 記載内容は印刷出版当時のものです 印刷出版再現のため電子書籍としては不要な情報を含んでいる場合があります 印刷出版とは異なる表記 表現の
場合があります 予めご了承ください プレビューにてお手持ちの電子端末での表示状態をご確認の上 商品をお買い求めください 翔泳社 get the definitive
in depth resource for designing deploying and maintaining windows server 2008 active
directory in an enterprise environment written by experts on directory services and
the active directory team at microsoft this technical resource is packed with
concrete real world design and implementation guidance you ll get in depth guidance
on installation active directory components replication security administration and
more you also get answers to common questions from network architects engineers and
administrators about windows server 2008 active directory plus scripts utilities job
aids and a fully searchable ebook on cd a note regarding the cd or dvd the print
version of this book ships with a cd or dvd for those customers purchasing one of
the digital formats in which this book is available we are pleased to offer the cd
dvd content as a free download via o reilly media s digital distribution services to
download this content please visit o reilly s web site search for the title of this
book to find its catalog page and click on the link below the cover image examples
companion content or practice files note that while we provide as much of the media
content as we are able via free download we are sometimes limited by licensing
restrictions please direct any questions or concerns to booktech oreilly com この商品はタブ
レットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた端末で読むことに適しています また 文字だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用できません
windows server 2008 r2で安定した手間のかからない中小規模のネットワークを構築する手順を解説したガイドブックです クラウドサービスが全盛ですが 手元
のクライアントpcや社内のファイルサーバのように外部化できないものも多数あります 本書では 専任のシステム管理者を置くだけのリソースがない中小企業を想定し 安定したネッ
トワーク環境の構築と windows server 2008 r2とactive directoryを中核とする管理体制による手がかからないクライアントpc環境の構築を
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提唱 ネットワーク設計からdnsサーバ dhcpサーバ フォルダやプリンタの共有 webサーバの構築方法 ユーザー管理やグループポリシーまでを詳細に解説しています
the one book you absolutely need to get up and running with windows server 2008 r2
one of the world s leading windows authorities and top selling author mark minasi
explores every nook and cranny of the latest version of microsoft s flagship network
operating system windows server 2008 r2 giving you the most in depth coverage in any
book on the market focuses on windows windows server 2008 r2 the newest version of
microsoft s windows server line of operating system and the ideal server for new
windows 7 clients author mark minasi is one of the world s leading windows
authorities and has taught tens of thousands of people to design and run windows
networks covers windows storage concepts and skills windows server 2008 ip wins
netbios lmhosts dns creating the simple active directory and creating and managing
user accounts explains group policy in active directory files folders and shares
sysvol old and new sharing printers on the network remote server administration
connecting windows clients to your network working the with iis 7 0 and ad
maintenance and recovery provides workarounds for things that don t quite work as
they should and how tos for many undocumented features find out everything you want
to know and then some find all the information you need to manage and maintain
active directory in mastering active directory for windows server 2008 an in depth
guide updated with over 300 pages of new material revised to address the new
components enhancements and capabilities brought by windows server 2008 to the
directory services this book covers domain name system design active directory
forest and domain design maintaining organizational units managing group policy
implementing best practices and more expect high level coverage of the new version
of microsoft s powerful user authentication and authorization tool fully updated for
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windows server 2008 windows server 2008 r2 unleashed is the most comprehensive and
realistic guide to planning design prototyping implementation migration
administration and support based on the authors unsurpassed experience working with
windows server 2008 r2 since its earliest alpha releases it offers indispensable
guidance drawn from hundreds of production environments microsoft mvp rand morimoto
and his colleagues systematically introduce windows server 2008 r2 to it
professionals identifying r2 s most crucial enhancements and walking through every
step of installation and configuration next they present comprehensive coverage of
every area of windows server 2008 r2 including active directory networking services
security r2 migration from windows server 2003 and 2008 administration fault
tolerance optimization and troubleshooting core application services and more the
authors thoroughly address major windows server 2008 r2 enhancements and present
extensive coverage of r2 innovations ranging from hyper v virtualization to
directaccess and the enhancements in failover clustering every chapter contains tips
tricks and best practices learned from actual deployments practical information for
using windows server 2008 r2 to solve real business problems detailed information on
how to plan and migrate from windows server 2003 2008 to windows server 2008 r2 and
use r2 s new server migration tools manage active directory with active directory
administrative center best practice analyzer and powershell scripts use r2 s updated
security tools and templates to lock down servers clients and networks maximize
availability with windows server 2008 r2 clustering fault tolerance and replication
streamline client management with new group policy admx settings and management
tools improve remote access using directaccess remote desktop services formerly
terminal services and virtual desktop infrastructure implement hyper v
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virtualization including the built in live migration technology leverage add ons
such as windows sharepoint services windows media services and iis 7 5 with
microsoft s release of windows server 2008 and a new generation of certification
exams it administrators have more reason than ever to certify their expertise in the
world s leading server software inside find the full coverage you need to prepare
for exam 70 640 windows server 2008 active directory configuring one of three
specializations in the microsoft certified technology specialist mcts certification
track you ll find full coverage of all exam objectives practical exercises real
world scenarios challenging review questions and more for instructors teaching
supplements are available for this title if you re curious but hesitant about
finding your way around microsoft s new windows server 2008 windows server 2008 for
dummies is the book for you this friendly reference shows you everything you need to
know from installation and deployment to building and running a windows server 2008
network server based networking really is a big deal and this 100 plain english
guide helps you make the most of it you ll find out about windows server 2008 s
important functions capabilities and requirements develop a network implementation
plan take a step by step walkthrough of the installation process and get valuable
tips on how to boost your bandwidth beyond belief before you know it you ll be
configuring connections to the universe working with active directory and treating
domains and controllers like old pals discover how to build and connect your network
install and configure windows server 2008 set up and manage directory services
manage users and groups install and manage print servers secure your network
troubleshoot active networks plan for installing active directory proclaim and
manage your own domain resolve names between tcp ip and netbios manage shares
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permissions and more develop and implement a regular backup protocol windows server
2008 for dummies may be easy going but it s simply packed with need to know stuff
that will send you diving into windows server 2008 experience just for the fun of it
so start now active directoryの完全な理解と確実な導入のために active directoryは スムーズな業務遂行を支える基幹システムに
は欠かせないテクノロジーですが 社内ネットワークを中心とした もはや枯れたテクノロジーと思われがちです しかし 加速度を増す社会状況の変遷や公的要請に迅速に対応するべく
タフな組織運営のための人的リソース管理や知財管理 あるいはロールモデルやセキュリティに関する最新機能も盛り込まれ まだまだ進化し続けている技術でもあります 本書は
active directoryのベースとなる考え方から最新機能まで 実際の運用に役立つ設定の詳細を多数の画面ショットともに紹介し active directoryの
そもそも から どうすれば まで幅広い読者のニーズに対応します 現場はもちろん active directoryに関する試験対策においても 強い味方となってくれる1冊で
す 原書タイトル mastering active directory for windows server 2008 this version of the
server bible will be the largest yet catering to what is certainly the most advanced
operating system introduced by microsoft the book will cater to the needs of the
server administration community and will be designed to be a critical reference the
book will extensively cover the most notable new feature of windows server known as
the server core server core is a significantly scaled back installation where no
graphical shell explorer exe is installed and all configuration and maintenance is
done entirely through the command line windows or by connecting to the machine
remotely using microsoft management console server core will also not include the
net framework internet explorer or many other features not related to core server
features a server core machine can be configured for four basic roles domain
controller dns server dhcp server and file server chapters on setup and installation
will also cover the new componentized operating system image based setup and
deployment tools using wim in addition to the already extensive active directory
support this book will now fully cover the read only domain controller operation
mode in active directory intended for use in branch office scenarios where a domain
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controller may reside in a low physical security environment was introduced in
windows server 2003 r2 and will be extended in the 2008 version chapters covering
policy based networking branch management and enhanced end user collaboration will
be extended windows server 2008 will also ship internet information services 7 and
the current chapters on iis will thus be extended coverage of windows sharepoint
services 3 0 will also be introduced into this part of the book we will also include
coverage of the improved hot patching technology which is a feature that allows non
kernel patches to occur without the need for a reboot a significantly upgraded
terminal services component supporting rdp 6 0 will be covered in the chapter on
terminal services the most notable improvement is the ability to share a single
application over a remote desktop connection instead of the entire desktop this will
be added to an already extended chapter on this remote access technology in addition
to these new features the book will also carry over existing features brought over
from sp1 r2 of server 2003 these include covering of new security features of the
operating system group policy management change control and service level and
administration practices this certification will enable system administrators and
network engineers to master server tasks this practical guide has exactly what you
need to work with windows server 2008 inside you ll find step by step procedures for
using all of the major components along with discussions on complex concepts such as
active directory replication dfs namespaces and replication network access
protection the server core edition windows powershell server clustering and more all
of this with a more compact presentation and a tighter focus on tasks than you ll
find in bulkier references windows server 2008 the definitive guide takes a
refreshing approach you won t find the history of windows nt or discussions on the
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way things used to work instead you get only the information you need to use this
server if you re a beginning or intermediate system administrator you learn how the
system works and how to administer machines running it the expert administrators
among you discover new concepts and components outside of your realm of expertise
simply put this is the most thorough reference available for windows server 2008
with complete guides to installing the server in a variety of different environments
file services and the windows permission structure how the domain name system dns
works active directory including its logical and physical structure hierarchical
components scalability and replication group policy s structure and operation
managing security policy with predefined templates and customized policy plans
architectural improvements new features and daily administration of iis 7 terminal
services from both the administrator s user s point of view networking architecture
including dns dhcp vpn radius server ias and ipsec windows clustering services
applications grouping machines capacity and network planning user account management
windows powershell scripting and command line technology with windows server 2008
the definitive guide you to come away with a firm understanding of what s happening
under the hood but without the sense that you re taking a graduate course in os
theory if you intend to work with this server this is the only book you need
microsoft windows server 2008 r2 the administrators essential reference introduces
the windows server 2008 r2 which is microsofts flagship server operating systems
latest release the book explores its features describes differences between the
available editions and discusses its deployment after introducing windows server
2008 r2 the book explains its installation and configuration processes followed by
its networking it also examines different features such as the active directory
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internet information services 7 5 hyper v and powershell v2 it discusses securing
windows server 2008 r2 files and its print services remote desktop services high
availability and recovery features and monitoring and troubleshooting in addition
their delta changes are discussed in the final chapter the book also explores the
features that influence both windows server 2008 r2 and windows 7 these features
allow the server operating system to work with windows 7 one feature is the
branchcache which offers users who open files across a wide area network a better
end user experience by caching copy in the branch office when a document or intranet
site is opened for the first time another feature is directaccess which is the new
remote connectivity solution for windows networks features information on how to
plan deploy and administrate windows server 2008 r2 using best practice guidance
provides in depth coverage of hyper v directaccess remote desktop services active
directory and branchcache includes delta changes to allow experienced administrators
to quickly gain insight to changes between windows server 2008 and windows server
2008 r2 active directoryの導入 管理をわかりやすく解説 ドメインサービス ライトウェイトディレクトリサービス 証明書サービス rights
managementサービス フェデレーションサービスを網羅 the must have study guide for all three windows
server 2008 r2 mcts exams network administrators boost their value to their
employers with certification and microsoft s three windows server 2008 exams offer
certification specialties in configuring active directory network infrastructure and
applications infrastructure with complete coverage to prepare you for all three
exams this comprehensive study guide has three times the value real world scenarios
and hands on exercises supplement the information to facilitate learning the three
windows server 2008 r2 exams 70 640 70 642 and 70 643 are the first step in
achieving microsoft certified technology specialist status this complete study guide
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covers all three includes information on installing and configuring microsoft
exchange servers monitoring and reporting configuring recipient and public folders
exchange infrastructure disaster recovery addressing and services name resolution
network access and remote desktop services monitoring and managing network
infrastructure and deploying servers supplemented with plenty of hands on exercises
and real world scenarios to prepare you for the exam and the work beyond anyone
planning to take exam 70 640 70 642 or 70 643 will be better prepared with mcts
windows server 2008 r2 complete study guide real solutions for windows server 2008
administrators need fast reliable easy to implement solutions for microsoft windows
server 2008 this book delivers exactly what you re looking for you ll find tested
step by step procedures for every facet of windows server 2008 planning deployment
configuration security and day to day administration this book includes special
sections looking forward to the new r2 release and fully reflects all major
enhancements built into windows server 2008 including hyper v virtualization server
core major terminal services improvements and many more changes that make older
administration guides obsolete when time is of the essence turn here first get
answers you can trust and use right now fast accurate and easy to use prepare to
deploy windows server 2008 and walk through an efficient installation administer
windows server 2008 with the microsoft management console mmc device manager task
scheduler and remote desktop use server manager to perform initial configuration
tasks manage settings and administer server roles deliver client applications more
efficiently with terminal services deploy server core to minimize attack surface and
maximize security plan deploy and manage hyper v virtualized environments that
reduce costs and improve business flexibility create configure secure and manage new
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websites with iis 7 x centrally manage your users with the newest version of active
directory install and configure server roles such as dns dhcp and file services
configure both ipv4 and ipv6 establish efficient practical backup and restore
procedures protect your data and infrastructure using windows server 2008 s multiple
security features monitor troubleshoot and tune server performance サーバ構築 運用 管理の様々な場面
で役立つ windows server 2003でも使えるテクニックが満載 困ったときにすぐ引ける733の便利技 this comprehensive book
guide readers through microsoft s brand new mcts windows server 2008 active
directory configuring exam this study guide is complete with 100 coverage of the
exam objectives real world scenarios hands on exercises and challenging review
questions both in the book and on the cd overview of active directory domain name
system dns planning and installation of active directory installing and managing
trees and forests configuring sites and replication configuring active directory
server roles administering active directory configuring group policy objects
planning security for active directory active directory optimization and reliability
learn prepare and practice for exam success master every topic on microsoft s new
mcts 70 640 exam assess your knowledge and focus your learning get the practical
workplace knowledge you need cd includes complete sample exam start to finish mcts
70 640 preparation from top microsoft technology consultant trainer and author don
poulton master every mcts 70 640 topic dns and domain installation including zones
ad domain services installation upgrading older domains server settings and
replication global catalogs and operations masters site management and data
replication ad lds ad fs and ad rms roles read only domain controller deployment
user group account management trust relationships including troubleshooting group
policy object configuration usage and hierarchies software deployment via group



june 2013 principle of accounts paper 2

2023-05-29 13/39 june 2013 principle of
accounts paper 2

policies account and audit policy management monitoring and maintenance certificate
services installation configuration and management test your knowledge build your
confidence and succeed packed with visuals to help you learn fast dozens of
troubleshooting scenarios real world mcts 70 640 prep advice from experts easy to
use exam preparation task lists from don poulton professional microsoft technology
consultant it training expert and best selling exam guide author don poulton a
network security mcsa mcse is an independent consultant who has been involved with
computers since the days of 80 column punch cards he has consulted extensively with
training providers preparing training and exam prep materials for windows
technologies he has written or contributed to several que titles including mcts 70
680 cert guide microsoft windows 7 configuring security lab manual and mcsa mcse 70
299 exam cram 2 cd includes complete sample exam detailed explanations of correct
and incorrect answers multiple test modes random questions and order of answers
shelving category certification microsoft mcts guide to microsoftwindows server 2008
active directory configuration prepares students to develop the skills needed to
manage a windows server 2008 system and to prepare to pass the mcts 70 640
certification exam while the focus of topics is on the configuration of active
directory and related services coverage of windows foundational topics such as the
file system and networking are also included extensive coverage begins with an
introduction to windows server 2008 and goes on to active directory design account
management group policy management and configuration certificate services ad lds ad
rms ad fs server core windows hyper v virtualization and server management important
notice media content referenced within the product description or the product text
may not be available in the ebook version now updated for windows server 2008 r2
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this practical portable guide delivers ready answers for the day to day
administration of windows server 2008 it includes coverage of windows server 2008 r2
enhancements including hyper v with live migration direct access infrastructure
branch cache windows powershell 2 0 the new active directory console and more zero
in on core support and administration tasks using quick reference tables
instructions and lists you ll get the focused information you need to solve problems
and get the job done whether at your desk or in the field get fast facts to set up
server roles and deploy windows server 2008 configure and maintain active directory
create user and group accounts control rights and permissions manage file systems
drives and raid arrays configure tcp ip networking and dhcp and dns clients and
servers troubleshoot printers and print servers monitor and tune network performance
prepare a disaster plan back up and restore servers efficiently prepare for the
windows server 2008 certification exam with mcts windows server 2008 network
infrastructure configuration exam 70 642 a comprehensive study tool that will guide
you through everything you need to know for the test this study guide includes 100
coverage of the exam objectives real world scenarios hands on exercises and
challenging review questions both in the book and on the cd with microsoft s release
of windows server 2008 and a new generation of certification exams you have more
reason than ever to certify your expertise for instructors teaching supplements are
available for this title mcts exam cram windows server 2008 active directory
configuring exam 70 640 don poulton covers the critical information you ll need to
know to score higher on exam 70 640 utilize new features of windows server 2008
related to active directory install and configure active directory forests and
domains plan and implement an organizational unit structure plan and manage active
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directory infrastructure components such as operations masters global catalogs read
only domain controllers and sites plan implement and manage active directory using
group policy plan and manage active directory roles including active directory
lightweight directory services active directory rights management services and
active directory federation services deploy software in active directory using group
policy utilize active directory features to manage users and groups back up and
restore active directory and rebuild an active directory domain controller from
backup deploy and manage a public key infrastructure using active directory
certificate services written by a leading expert don poulton mcsa mcse a network
security has been involved in consulting with small training providers as a
technical writer during which time he wrote training and exam prep materials for
windows nt 4 0 windows 2000 and windows xp more recently he has written or co
authored several certification volumes on security windows xp windows server 2003
and windows vista published by que publishing この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた端末で読むことに適していま
す また 文字だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用できません 2020年1月14日のwindows server 2008
2008 r2のサポート終了まで あと半年あまりとなりました 本書は 専任のit担当者がいない中小規模の現場で ベンダーなど頼れる専門家が周囲にいない ひとり情シス と
して頑張るサーバー管理者のみなさんに 今からでも間に合うwindows server 2008 2008 r2からの移行方法を徹底解説します 移行先のosに
はwindows server 2019を使用しますが windows server 2016でも本書をご活用いただけます 本書の特徴 サポート終了まで残された時間が少
ない状況に向けて 移行方法の選択肢をいくつか提示し それぞれの選択肢のメリット デメリットをわかりやすく解説します 不慣れな ひとり情シス の方向けに 手軽で失敗しづら
い方法 での解説を中心にしています 単純なosのバージョンアップだけでなく 物理サーバーから仮想サーバーへの移行 クラウドへの移行 オンプレミスとクラウドとのハイブリッ
ド化など 最近のトレンドに合わせた移行方法を解説します active directory環境の移行についても扱います この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた
端末で読むことに適しています また 文字だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用できません 本書は2013年に発行した グループ
ポリシー逆引きリファレンス厳選92 を windows server 2016 windows 10に合わせて大幅に改訂したものです グループポリシーの基本の解説から始
まり 重要度の高い あるいは使用頻度の高いグループポリシーの設定パターンを厳選して解説しています 改訂版まえがき より 本書の初版が出版されてから4年が経ちました ドッ
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グイヤー と呼ばれるit業界ですが active directoryとグループポリシーの機能は安定しており 大きな変化はほとんどありません これは グループポリシーの仕
組みが非常にシンプルで 容易に拡張できるようになっているためです おそらく これからも当分は使われ続けるでしょう しかし 4年の間に大きく変化した部分もあります まず
osのバージョンが変わりました サーバーosはwindows server 2016が普及期に入り クライアントosはwindows 10が一般的になりました 人気の高
いwindows 7はときどき見かけますが サポートが切れたwindows xpは実質的に消えましたし windows 8 8 1からwindows 10への移行も進ん
でいます そこで 改訂新版を執筆するにあたり 全面的に新しいosへの対応を行いました ただし 特に重要な項目や 現在の機能をより深く理解できるような項目は 旧バージョン
の内容でもあえて残しています 今後の学習の手助けにしてください mcts guide to microsoftwindows server 2008 active
directory configuration prepares students to develop the skills needed to manage a
windows server 2008 system and to prepare to pass the mcts 70 640 certification exam
while the focus of topics is on the configuration of active directory and related
services coverage of windows foundational topics such as the file system and
networking are also included extensive coverage begins with an introduction to
windows server 2008 and goes on to active directory design account management group
policy management and configuration certificate services ad lds ad rms ad fs server
core windows hyper v virtualization and server management important notice media
content referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version includes bibliographical references and index market
desc primary audience those looking to achieve their mcts in one of the three areas
active directory network infrastructure or application infrastructure secondary
audience any person looking to learn more about windows server 2008 active directory
network infrastructure or application infrastructure special features updated for
windows server r2 microsoft is updating their windows server 2008 exams to cover r2
this will be the first book out to cover the new exams and the enhancements to the
popular operating system covers 3 exams in one book covers all three of the mcts
server 2008 r2 exams all of which are prerequisites for those pursuing their mcitp
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certifications for windows server 2008 huge established audience over 2 1 million
people have taken and passed a microsoft certification exam there are currently over
200 000 mcses and mcsas certified under windows server 2003 most of which will be
upgrading their certifications the must have for network administrators microsoft
windows server is the leading server os software in the world with the release of
windows server 2008 it professionals will need to distinguish themselves from pack
about the book network administrators boost their value to their employers with
certification and microsoft s three windows server 2008 exams offer certification
specialties in configuring active directory network infrastructure and applications
infrastructure with complete coverage to prepare you for all three exams this
comprehensive study guide has three times the value real world scenarios and hands
on exercises supplement the information to facilitate learning get the in depth
information you need to use group policy to administer windows server 2008 and
windows vista direct from a leading group policy mvp and the microsoft group policy
team with group policy and active directory directory service administrators can
take advantage of policy based management to streamline the administration of users
and computers throughout the enterprise from servers running windows server 2008
windows server 2003 or windows 2000 server to workstations running windows vista
windows xp professional or windows 2000 professional this essential resource
provides in depth technical information and expert insights for simplifying and
automating administrative tasks including policy enforcement system updates and
software installations as well as how to centralize the management of network
resources the cd provides essential utilities job aids and more it s everything you
need to help increase your efficiency while bolstering user productivity security
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services and system reliability for customers who purchase an ebook version of this
title instructions for downloading the cd files can be found in the ebook active
directoryの設計 導入からオブジェクト管理 ポリシ管理 分散ファイルシステムと名前空間の設定 クライアント接続まで解説 理論と具体的な設定方法 がわか
るwindows server 2008の技術解説書
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Windows Server 2008 Active Directory Resource Kit 2008-03-05 get the definitive in
depth resource for designing deploying and maintaining windows server 2008 active
directory in an enterprise environment written by experts on directory services and
the active directory team at microsoft this technical resource is packed with
concrete real world design and implementation guidance you ll get in depth guidance
on installation active directory components replication security administration and
more you also get answers to common questions from network architects engineers and
administrators about windows server 2008 active directory plus scripts utilities job
aids and a fully searchable ebook on cd for customers who purchase an ebook version
of this title instructions for downloading the cd files can be found in the ebook
ひと目でわかるActive Directory Windows Server 2008 R2版 2010-04-26 この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた
端末で読むことに適しています また 文字だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用できません 導入 構成 管理をわかりやすく解説
ドメインサービス ライトウェイトディレクトリサービス 証明書サービス rights managementサービス フェデレーションサービスを網羅
Windows Server 2008パーフェクトガイド Networking 2010-09-14 優れたwindows server管理者になるためには まずこの一
冊から 本書は windows server 2008 2008 r2のネットワークにおけるインストールやトラブルシューティング メンテナンスなど サーバー管理者が知っ
ておくべきことを完全に網羅した1冊です 初めてwindows server と付き合うことになった管理者1年生はもちろん すでにサーバー管理者としては実績を積んでいる方
にも有益なtipsと その背後に広がる膨大な技術情報をコンパクトにまとめました ネットワークの基礎からセキュリティ そしてwindows serverを制御するツールの
使い方やコマンドラインによる同様の手法 レジストリ グループポリシーなどの解説から tcp ipやipv4 またnetbiosやwinsといったレガシーテクノロジーとの
互換 さらにactive directoryの概要も紹介しています つまりwindows serverをベースに システムの大動脈であるネットワークの全貌を知ることが出
来る書籍です 原書タイトル mastering windows server 2008 networking foundation
Windows Server 2008 R2 Secrets 2011-09-26 unbeatable advice and expert tips for
administering upgrading or migrating to windows server 2008 r2 if you re a windows
server 2008 system administrator this is a reference you ll want to keep on hand
written by a microsoft mvp who has multiple mcitp certifications and bestselling
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author this book gives you invaluable tips and unbeatable advice for deploying and
managing windows server 2008 r2 covering all aspects of the operating system in an
easy to follow easy access format the book reveals helpful and advanced secrets on
configuring windows roles like directaccess branchcache active directory maintenance
setting up remote access and much more written by microsoft certified information
technology professional mcitp and bestselling author orin thomas who is a well known
expert in the windows space and a microsoft mvp provides practical advice and expert
insights on upgrading migrating to or deploying the windows server 2008 r2 operating
system covers active directory deployment maintenance network infrastructure
security shared folders data protection and secrets for monitoring features
personalized notations interior elements highlighted areas and other ways to help
you quickly spot scenarios and solutions windows server 2008 r2 secrets is like
having your own built in windows server 2008 r2 expert on hand who can help you
avoid mistakes and save time
MCP教科書 Windows Server 2008 Active Directory(試験番号:70-640)第2版 2013-04-13 mcpのwindows
server 2008 試験対策書が最新のr2対応問題を反映して新登場 マイクロソフト認定資格であるmcp microsoft certification
program は itエンジニアを中心とした受験者に知名度の高い資格試験です windows server 2008を利用したシステムは 仮想化機能を強化した新バージョ
ンのwindows server 2008 r2とともに さらに普及が進むと考えられます mcp教科書 windows server 2008 network編 試験番
号 70 642 と mcp教科書 windowsserver 2008 active directory編 試験番号 70 640 はwindows server
2008の基本知識の中でも ネットワーク構築 運用 と ドメイン管理 の知識に関する資格試験への対策書です 2008年の発売以来 ご愛顧いただいている mcp教科書
windowsserver 2008 active directory編 試験番号 70 640 の改訂にあたります 第2版では windows server 2008
r2に関する出題への対応をはじめ 最新の試験傾向を反映させながら 紙面をブラッシュアップしました また 初版同様 図や画面を豊富に用いながら 本試験を知り尽くした著者陣
が丁寧に解説しています 各章末には練習問題 巻末には模擬試験が収録されているので この1冊で確実に実力がつきます 本電子書籍は同名出版物を底本とし作成しました 記載内容
は印刷出版当時のものです 印刷出版再現のため電子書籍としては不要な情報を含んでいる場合があります 印刷出版とは異なる表記 表現の場合があります 予めご了承ください プレ
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ビューにてお手持ちの電子端末での表示状態をご確認の上 商品をお買い求めください 翔泳社
Windows Server 2008 Active Directory Resource Kit 2008 get the definitive in depth
resource for designing deploying and maintaining windows server 2008 active
directory in an enterprise environment written by experts on directory services and
the active directory team at microsoft this technical resource is packed with
concrete real world design and implementation guidance you ll get in depth guidance
on installation active directory components replication security administration and
more you also get answers to common questions from network architects engineers and
administrators about windows server 2008 active directory plus scripts utilities job
aids and a fully searchable ebook on cd a note regarding the cd or dvd the print
version of this book ships with a cd or dvd for those customers purchasing one of
the digital formats in which this book is available we are pleased to offer the cd
dvd content as a free download via o reilly media s digital distribution services to
download this content please visit o reilly s web site search for the title of this
book to find its catalog page and click on the link below the cover image examples
companion content or practice files note that while we provide as much of the media
content as we are able via free download we are sometimes limited by licensing
restrictions please direct any questions or concerns to booktech oreilly com
Windows Server 2008 ネットワーク構築ガイド R2対応 2011-04-23 この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた端末で読むことに適して
います また 文字だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用できません windows server 2008 r2で安定した手間
のかからない中小規模のネットワークを構築する手順を解説したガイドブックです クラウドサービスが全盛ですが 手元のクライアントpcや社内のファイルサーバのように外部化でき
ないものも多数あります 本書では 専任のシステム管理者を置くだけのリソースがない中小企業を想定し 安定したネットワーク環境の構築と windows server
2008 r2とactive directoryを中核とする管理体制による手がかからないクライアントpc環境の構築を提唱 ネットワーク設計からdnsサーバ dhcpサー
バ フォルダやプリンタの共有 webサーバの構築方法 ユーザー管理やグループポリシーまでを詳細に解説しています
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Mastering Microsoft Windows Server 2008 R2 2010-03-30 the one book you absolutely
need to get up and running with windows server 2008 r2 one of the world s leading
windows authorities and top selling author mark minasi explores every nook and
cranny of the latest version of microsoft s flagship network operating system
windows server 2008 r2 giving you the most in depth coverage in any book on the
market focuses on windows windows server 2008 r2 the newest version of microsoft s
windows server line of operating system and the ideal server for new windows 7
clients author mark minasi is one of the world s leading windows authorities and has
taught tens of thousands of people to design and run windows networks covers windows
storage concepts and skills windows server 2008 ip wins netbios lmhosts dns creating
the simple active directory and creating and managing user accounts explains group
policy in active directory files folders and shares sysvol old and new sharing
printers on the network remote server administration connecting windows clients to
your network working the with iis 7 0 and ad maintenance and recovery provides
workarounds for things that don t quite work as they should and how tos for many
undocumented features find out everything you want to know and then some
Mastering Active Directory for Windows Server 2008 2008-06-30 find all the
information you need to manage and maintain active directory in mastering active
directory for windows server 2008 an in depth guide updated with over 300 pages of
new material revised to address the new components enhancements and capabilities
brought by windows server 2008 to the directory services this book covers domain
name system design active directory forest and domain design maintaining
organizational units managing group policy implementing best practices and more
expect high level coverage of the new version of microsoft s powerful user
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authentication and authorization tool fully updated for windows server 2008
Windows Server 2008 Active Directory Resource Kit 2008 windows server 2008 r2
unleashed is the most comprehensive and realistic guide to planning design
prototyping implementation migration administration and support based on the authors
unsurpassed experience working with windows server 2008 r2 since its earliest alpha
releases it offers indispensable guidance drawn from hundreds of production
environments microsoft mvp rand morimoto and his colleagues systematically introduce
windows server 2008 r2 to it professionals identifying r2 s most crucial
enhancements and walking through every step of installation and configuration next
they present comprehensive coverage of every area of windows server 2008 r2
including active directory networking services security r2 migration from windows
server 2003 and 2008 administration fault tolerance optimization and troubleshooting
core application services and more the authors thoroughly address major windows
server 2008 r2 enhancements and present extensive coverage of r2 innovations ranging
from hyper v virtualization to directaccess and the enhancements in failover
clustering every chapter contains tips tricks and best practices learned from actual
deployments practical information for using windows server 2008 r2 to solve real
business problems detailed information on how to plan and migrate from windows
server 2003 2008 to windows server 2008 r2 and use r2 s new server migration tools
manage active directory with active directory administrative center best practice
analyzer and powershell scripts use r2 s updated security tools and templates to
lock down servers clients and networks maximize availability with windows server
2008 r2 clustering fault tolerance and replication streamline client management with
new group policy admx settings and management tools improve remote access using
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directaccess remote desktop services formerly terminal services and virtual desktop
infrastructure implement hyper v virtualization including the built in live
migration technology leverage add ons such as windows sharepoint services windows
media services and iis 7 5
Windows Server 2008 R2 Unleashed 2010-01-07 with microsoft s release of windows
server 2008 and a new generation of certification exams it administrators have more
reason than ever to certify their expertise in the world s leading server software
inside find the full coverage you need to prepare for exam 70 640 windows server
2008 active directory configuring one of three specializations in the microsoft
certified technology specialist mcts certification track you ll find full coverage
of all exam objectives practical exercises real world scenarios challenging review
questions and more for instructors teaching supplements are available for this title
MCTS Windows Server 2008 Active Directory Configuration Study Guide 2012-05-04 if
you re curious but hesitant about finding your way around microsoft s new windows
server 2008 windows server 2008 for dummies is the book for you this friendly
reference shows you everything you need to know from installation and deployment to
building and running a windows server 2008 network server based networking really is
a big deal and this 100 plain english guide helps you make the most of it you ll
find out about windows server 2008 s important functions capabilities and
requirements develop a network implementation plan take a step by step walkthrough
of the installation process and get valuable tips on how to boost your bandwidth
beyond belief before you know it you ll be configuring connections to the universe
working with active directory and treating domains and controllers like old pals
discover how to build and connect your network install and configure windows server
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2008 set up and manage directory services manage users and groups install and manage
print servers secure your network troubleshoot active networks plan for installing
active directory proclaim and manage your own domain resolve names between tcp ip
and netbios manage shares permissions and more develop and implement a regular
backup protocol windows server 2008 for dummies may be easy going but it s simply
packed with need to know stuff that will send you diving into windows server 2008
experience just for the fun of it so start now
Windows Server 2008 For Dummies 2011-02-02 active directoryの完全な理解と確実な導入のために active
directoryは スムーズな業務遂行を支える基幹システムには欠かせないテクノロジーですが 社内ネットワークを中心とした もはや枯れたテクノロジーと思われがちです し
かし 加速度を増す社会状況の変遷や公的要請に迅速に対応するべく タフな組織運営のための人的リソース管理や知財管理 あるいはロールモデルやセキュリティに関する最新機能も盛
り込まれ まだまだ進化し続けている技術でもあります 本書は active directoryのベースとなる考え方から最新機能まで 実際の運用に役立つ設定の詳細を多数の画
面ショットともに紹介し active directoryの そもそも から どうすれば まで幅広い読者のニーズに対応します 現場はもちろん active
directoryに関する試験対策においても 強い味方となってくれる1冊です 原書タイトル mastering active directory for windows
server 2008
Windows Server 2008 パーフェクトガイド Active Directory 2010-08-10 this version of the server
bible will be the largest yet catering to what is certainly the most advanced
operating system introduced by microsoft the book will cater to the needs of the
server administration community and will be designed to be a critical reference the
book will extensively cover the most notable new feature of windows server known as
the server core server core is a significantly scaled back installation where no
graphical shell explorer exe is installed and all configuration and maintenance is
done entirely through the command line windows or by connecting to the machine
remotely using microsoft management console server core will also not include the
net framework internet explorer or many other features not related to core server
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features a server core machine can be configured for four basic roles domain
controller dns server dhcp server and file server chapters on setup and installation
will also cover the new componentized operating system image based setup and
deployment tools using wim in addition to the already extensive active directory
support this book will now fully cover the read only domain controller operation
mode in active directory intended for use in branch office scenarios where a domain
controller may reside in a low physical security environment was introduced in
windows server 2003 r2 and will be extended in the 2008 version chapters covering
policy based networking branch management and enhanced end user collaboration will
be extended windows server 2008 will also ship internet information services 7 and
the current chapters on iis will thus be extended coverage of windows sharepoint
services 3 0 will also be introduced into this part of the book we will also include
coverage of the improved hot patching technology which is a feature that allows non
kernel patches to occur without the need for a reboot a significantly upgraded
terminal services component supporting rdp 6 0 will be covered in the chapter on
terminal services the most notable improvement is the ability to share a single
application over a remote desktop connection instead of the entire desktop this will
be added to an already extended chapter on this remote access technology in addition
to these new features the book will also carry over existing features brought over
from sp1 r2 of server 2003 these include covering of new security features of the
operating system group policy management change control and service level and
administration practices
Windows Server 2008 Bible 2008-07-10 this certification will enable system
administrators and network engineers to master server tasks
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MCTS Windows Server 2008 Active Directory Services Study Guide (Exam 70-640) (SET)
2008-09-14 this practical guide has exactly what you need to work with windows
server 2008 inside you ll find step by step procedures for using all of the major
components along with discussions on complex concepts such as active directory
replication dfs namespaces and replication network access protection the server core
edition windows powershell server clustering and more all of this with a more
compact presentation and a tighter focus on tasks than you ll find in bulkier
references windows server 2008 the definitive guide takes a refreshing approach you
won t find the history of windows nt or discussions on the way things used to work
instead you get only the information you need to use this server if you re a
beginning or intermediate system administrator you learn how the system works and
how to administer machines running it the expert administrators among you discover
new concepts and components outside of your realm of expertise simply put this is
the most thorough reference available for windows server 2008 with complete guides
to installing the server in a variety of different environments file services and
the windows permission structure how the domain name system dns works active
directory including its logical and physical structure hierarchical components
scalability and replication group policy s structure and operation managing security
policy with predefined templates and customized policy plans architectural
improvements new features and daily administration of iis 7 terminal services from
both the administrator s user s point of view networking architecture including dns
dhcp vpn radius server ias and ipsec windows clustering services applications
grouping machines capacity and network planning user account management windows
powershell scripting and command line technology with windows server 2008 the
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definitive guide you to come away with a firm understanding of what s happening
under the hood but without the sense that you re taking a graduate course in os
theory if you intend to work with this server this is the only book you need
Windows Server 2008: The Definitive Guide 2008-03-17 microsoft windows server 2008
r2 the administrators essential reference introduces the windows server 2008 r2
which is microsofts flagship server operating systems latest release the book
explores its features describes differences between the available editions and
discusses its deployment after introducing windows server 2008 r2 the book explains
its installation and configuration processes followed by its networking it also
examines different features such as the active directory internet information
services 7 5 hyper v and powershell v2 it discusses securing windows server 2008 r2
files and its print services remote desktop services high availability and recovery
features and monitoring and troubleshooting in addition their delta changes are
discussed in the final chapter the book also explores the features that influence
both windows server 2008 r2 and windows 7 these features allow the server operating
system to work with windows 7 one feature is the branchcache which offers users who
open files across a wide area network a better end user experience by caching copy
in the branch office when a document or intranet site is opened for the first time
another feature is directaccess which is the new remote connectivity solution for
windows networks features information on how to plan deploy and administrate windows
server 2008 r2 using best practice guidance provides in depth coverage of hyper v
directaccess remote desktop services active directory and branchcache includes delta
changes to allow experienced administrators to quickly gain insight to changes
between windows server 2008 and windows server 2008 r2
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Microsoft Windows Server 2008 R2 Administrator's Reference 2010-08-07 active
directoryの導入 管理をわかりやすく解説 ドメインサービス ライトウェイトディレクトリサービス 証明書サービス rights managementサービス フェ
デレーションサービスを網羅
MCTS Configuring Windows Server 2008 Active Directory Services Study Guide (exam
70-640) 2009 the must have study guide for all three windows server 2008 r2 mcts
exams network administrators boost their value to their employers with certification
and microsoft s three windows server 2008 exams offer certification specialties in
configuring active directory network infrastructure and applications infrastructure
with complete coverage to prepare you for all three exams this comprehensive study
guide has three times the value real world scenarios and hands on exercises
supplement the information to facilitate learning the three windows server 2008 r2
exams 70 640 70 642 and 70 643 are the first step in achieving microsoft certified
technology specialist status this complete study guide covers all three includes
information on installing and configuring microsoft exchange servers monitoring and
reporting configuring recipient and public folders exchange infrastructure disaster
recovery addressing and services name resolution network access and remote desktop
services monitoring and managing network infrastructure and deploying servers
supplemented with plenty of hands on exercises and real world scenarios to prepare
you for the exam and the work beyond anyone planning to take exam 70 640 70 642 or
70 643 will be better prepared with mcts windows server 2008 r2 complete study guide
Hitome de wakaru maikurosofuto akutibu direkutorī uindōzu sābā nisenhachiban 2008-08
real solutions for windows server 2008 administrators need fast reliable easy to
implement solutions for microsoft windows server 2008 this book delivers exactly
what you re looking for you ll find tested step by step procedures for every facet
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of windows server 2008 planning deployment configuration security and day to day
administration this book includes special sections looking forward to the new r2
release and fully reflects all major enhancements built into windows server 2008
including hyper v virtualization server core major terminal services improvements
and many more changes that make older administration guides obsolete when time is of
the essence turn here first get answers you can trust and use right now fast
accurate and easy to use prepare to deploy windows server 2008 and walk through an
efficient installation administer windows server 2008 with the microsoft management
console mmc device manager task scheduler and remote desktop use server manager to
perform initial configuration tasks manage settings and administer server roles
deliver client applications more efficiently with terminal services deploy server
core to minimize attack surface and maximize security plan deploy and manage hyper v
virtualized environments that reduce costs and improve business flexibility create
configure secure and manage new websites with iis 7 x centrally manage your users
with the newest version of active directory install and configure server roles such
as dns dhcp and file services configure both ipv4 and ipv6 establish efficient
practical backup and restore procedures protect your data and infrastructure using
windows server 2008 s multiple security features monitor troubleshoot and tune
server performance
MCTS Windows Server 2008 R2 Complete Study Guide 2011-03-21 サーバ構築 運用 管理の様々な場面で役立つ
windows server 2003でも使えるテクニックが満載 困ったときにすぐ引ける733の便利技
Windows Server 2008 How-To, e-Pub 2009-07-15 this comprehensive book guide readers
through microsoft s brand new mcts windows server 2008 active directory configuring
exam this study guide is complete with 100 coverage of the exam objectives real
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world scenarios hands on exercises and challenging review questions both in the book
and on the cd overview of active directory domain name system dns planning and
installation of active directory installing and managing trees and forests
configuring sites and replication configuring active directory server roles
administering active directory configuring group policy objects planning security
for active directory active directory optimization and reliability
773 tips to use Windows Server 2008 better! 2008-07-25 learn prepare and practice
for exam success master every topic on microsoft s new mcts 70 640 exam assess your
knowledge and focus your learning get the practical workplace knowledge you need cd
includes complete sample exam start to finish mcts 70 640 preparation from top
microsoft technology consultant trainer and author don poulton master every mcts 70
640 topic dns and domain installation including zones ad domain services
installation upgrading older domains server settings and replication global catalogs
and operations masters site management and data replication ad lds ad fs and ad rms
roles read only domain controller deployment user group account management trust
relationships including troubleshooting group policy object configuration usage and
hierarchies software deployment via group policies account and audit policy
management monitoring and maintenance certificate services installation
configuration and management test your knowledge build your confidence and succeed
packed with visuals to help you learn fast dozens of troubleshooting scenarios real
world mcts 70 640 prep advice from experts easy to use exam preparation task lists
from don poulton professional microsoft technology consultant it training expert and
best selling exam guide author don poulton a network security mcsa mcse is an
independent consultant who has been involved with computers since the days of 80
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column punch cards he has consulted extensively with training providers preparing
training and exam prep materials for windows technologies he has written or
contributed to several que titles including mcts 70 680 cert guide microsoft windows
7 configuring security lab manual and mcsa mcse 70 299 exam cram 2 cd includes
complete sample exam detailed explanations of correct and incorrect answers multiple
test modes random questions and order of answers shelving category certification
microsoft
MCTS Windows Server 2008 Active Directory Services Study Guide (Exam 70-640). 2000
mcts guide to microsoftwindows server 2008 active directory configuration prepares
students to develop the skills needed to manage a windows server 2008 system and to
prepare to pass the mcts 70 640 certification exam while the focus of topics is on
the configuration of active directory and related services coverage of windows
foundational topics such as the file system and networking are also included
extensive coverage begins with an introduction to windows server 2008 and goes on to
active directory design account management group policy management and configuration
certificate services ad lds ad rms ad fs server core windows hyper v virtualization
and server management important notice media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version
Mcts Windows Server 2008 Active Directory Configuration Study Guide, Exam 70-640
(W/Cd) 2008-05-17 now updated for windows server 2008 r2 this practical portable
guide delivers ready answers for the day to day administration of windows server
2008 it includes coverage of windows server 2008 r2 enhancements including hyper v
with live migration direct access infrastructure branch cache windows powershell 2 0
the new active directory console and more zero in on core support and administration
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tasks using quick reference tables instructions and lists you ll get the focused
information you need to solve problems and get the job done whether at your desk or
in the field get fast facts to set up server roles and deploy windows server 2008
configure and maintain active directory create user and group accounts control
rights and permissions manage file systems drives and raid arrays configure tcp ip
networking and dhcp and dns clients and servers troubleshoot printers and print
servers monitor and tune network performance prepare a disaster plan back up and
restore servers
MCTS 70-640 Cert Guide 2010-12-23 efficiently prepare for the windows server 2008
certification exam with mcts windows server 2008 network infrastructure
configuration exam 70 642 a comprehensive study tool that will guide you through
everything you need to know for the test this study guide includes 100 coverage of
the exam objectives real world scenarios hands on exercises and challenging review
questions both in the book and on the cd with microsoft s release of windows server
2008 and a new generation of certification exams you have more reason than ever to
certify your expertise for instructors teaching supplements are available for this
title
MCTS Guide to Configuring Microsoft Windows Server 2008 Active Directory (Exam
#70-640) 2009-01-30 mcts exam cram windows server 2008 active directory configuring
exam 70 640 don poulton covers the critical information you ll need to know to score
higher on exam 70 640 utilize new features of windows server 2008 related to active
directory install and configure active directory forests and domains plan and
implement an organizational unit structure plan and manage active directory
infrastructure components such as operations masters global catalogs read only
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domain controllers and sites plan implement and manage active directory using group
policy plan and manage active directory roles including active directory lightweight
directory services active directory rights management services and active directory
federation services deploy software in active directory using group policy utilize
active directory features to manage users and groups back up and restore active
directory and rebuild an active directory domain controller from backup deploy and
manage a public key infrastructure using active directory certificate services
written by a leading expert don poulton mcsa mcse a network security has been
involved in consulting with small training providers as a technical writer during
which time he wrote training and exam prep materials for windows nt 4 0 windows 2000
and windows xp more recently he has written or co authored several certification
volumes on security windows xp windows server 2003 and windows vista published by
que publishing
Windows Server 2008 Administrator's Pocket Consultant 2009-12-28 この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプ
レイを備えた端末で読むことに適しています また 文字だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用できません 2020年1月14日
のwindows server 2008 2008 r2のサポート終了まで あと半年あまりとなりました 本書は 専任のit担当者がいない中小規模の現場で ベンダーなど頼
れる専門家が周囲にいない ひとり情シス として頑張るサーバー管理者のみなさんに 今からでも間に合うwindows server 2008 2008 r2からの移行方法を
徹底解説します 移行先のosにはwindows server 2019を使用しますが windows server 2016でも本書をご活用いただけます 本書の特徴 サ
ポート終了まで残された時間が少ない状況に向けて 移行方法の選択肢をいくつか提示し それぞれの選択肢のメリット デメリットをわかりやすく解説します 不慣れな ひとり情シス
の方向けに 手軽で失敗しづらい方法 での解説を中心にしています 単純なosのバージョンアップだけでなく 物理サーバーから仮想サーバーへの移行 クラウドへの移行 オンプレ
ミスとクラウドとのハイブリッド化など 最近のトレンドに合わせた移行方法を解説します active directory環境の移行についても扱います
Windows Server 2008 Active Directory Configuration (70-640) 2009 この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプ
レイを備えた端末で読むことに適しています また 文字だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用できません 本書は2013年に発行し
た グループポリシー逆引きリファレンス厳選92 を windows server 2016 windows 10に合わせて大幅に改訂したものです グループポリシーの基本
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の解説から始まり 重要度の高い あるいは使用頻度の高いグループポリシーの設定パターンを厳選して解説しています 改訂版まえがき より 本書の初版が出版されてから4年が経ち
ました ドッグイヤー と呼ばれるit業界ですが active directoryとグループポリシーの機能は安定しており 大きな変化はほとんどありません これは グループ
ポリシーの仕組みが非常にシンプルで 容易に拡張できるようになっているためです おそらく これからも当分は使われ続けるでしょう しかし 4年の間に大きく変化した部分もあり
ます まず osのバージョンが変わりました サーバーosはwindows server 2016が普及期に入り クライアントosはwindows 10が一般的になりまし
た 人気の高いwindows 7はときどき見かけますが サポートが切れたwindows xpは実質的に消えましたし windows 8 8 1からwindows 10へ
の移行も進んでいます そこで 改訂新版を執筆するにあたり 全面的に新しいosへの対応を行いました ただし 特に重要な項目や 現在の機能をより深く理解できるような項目は
旧バージョンの内容でもあえて残しています 今後の学習の手助けにしてください
MCTS Windows Server 2008 Network Infrastructure Configuration Study Guide 2015-06-22
mcts guide to microsoftwindows server 2008 active directory configuration prepares
students to develop the skills needed to manage a windows server 2008 system and to
prepare to pass the mcts 70 640 certification exam while the focus of topics is on
the configuration of active directory and related services coverage of windows
foundational topics such as the file system and networking are also included
extensive coverage begins with an introduction to windows server 2008 and goes on to
active directory design account management group policy management and configuration
certificate services ad lds ad rms ad fs server core windows hyper v virtualization
and server management important notice media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version
MCTS 70-640 Exam Cram 2008-09-11 includes bibliographical references and index
Emushītīesu sukiru chekku mondaishū nanajū roppyakuyonjū maikurosofuto uindōzu sābā
nisenhachi akutibu direkutori 2008-09 market desc primary audience those looking to
achieve their mcts in one of the three areas active directory network infrastructure
or application infrastructure secondary audience any person looking to learn more
about windows server 2008 active directory network infrastructure or application
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infrastructure special features updated for windows server r2 microsoft is updating
their windows server 2008 exams to cover r2 this will be the first book out to cover
the new exams and the enhancements to the popular operating system covers 3 exams in
one book covers all three of the mcts server 2008 r2 exams all of which are
prerequisites for those pursuing their mcitp certifications for windows server 2008
huge established audience over 2 1 million people have taken and passed a microsoft
certification exam there are currently over 200 000 mcses and mcsas certified under
windows server 2003 most of which will be upgrading their certifications the must
have for network administrators microsoft windows server is the leading server os
software in the world with the release of windows server 2008 it professionals will
need to distinguish themselves from pack about the book network administrators boost
their value to their employers with certification and microsoft s three windows
server 2008 exams offer certification specialties in configuring active directory
network infrastructure and applications infrastructure with complete coverage to
prepare you for all three exams this comprehensive study guide has three times the
value real world scenarios and hands on exercises supplement the information to
facilitate learning
ひとり情シスに贈る Windows Server 2008/2008 R2からのサーバー移行ガイド 2019-07-05 get the in depth
information you need to use group policy to administer windows server 2008 and
windows vista direct from a leading group policy mvp and the microsoft group policy
team with group policy and active directory directory service administrators can
take advantage of policy based management to streamline the administration of users
and computers throughout the enterprise from servers running windows server 2008
windows server 2003 or windows 2000 server to workstations running windows vista
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windows xp professional or windows 2000 professional this essential resource
provides in depth technical information and expert insights for simplifying and
automating administrative tasks including policy enforcement system updates and
software installations as well as how to centralize the management of network
resources the cd provides essential utilities job aids and more it s everything you
need to help increase your efficiency while bolstering user productivity security
services and system reliability for customers who purchase an ebook version of this
title instructions for downloading the cd files can be found in the ebook
グループポリシー逆引きリファレンス厳選98　Windows Server 2008～2016＆Windows 7～10対応 2017-10-20 active
directoryの設計 導入からオブジェクト管理 ポリシ管理 分散ファイルシステムと名前空間の設定 クライアント接続まで解説 理論と具体的な設定方法 がわか
るwindows server 2008の技術解説書
MCTS Guide to Configuring Microsoft Windows Server 2008 Active Directory (Exam
#70-640) 2009-01-30
Introducing Windows Server 2008 2007
MCTS WINDOWS SERVER 2008 R2 (3 IN 1) COMPLETE STUDY GUIDE: EXAM 70-640,70-642,70-643
(With CD ) 2011-07-01
Windows Server 2008 (R2) 2010
Windows Group Policy Resource Kit 2008-03-05
Windows Server 2008イントラネット構築ガイド 2008-09
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